
Berrien Springs Public Schools acts as our Education Service Provider and pays

for any out of state travel any of the staffmembers that are employed by Berrien

Springs. Berrien Springs Public Schools Transparency Page houses that

information as they are Berrien Springs Public Schools staffmembers. In

addition the district paid Out-of-state travel costs of $1,188.68 for legislative

meetings.


